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	Date:

Our Ref:

Your Ref:

Phone:

Fax:
	01273 – 29 5973
01273 – 29 5234

	
	e-mail:
	reviewingofficers@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk  


Dear Sir / Madam,

 Arrangements for Placements of Children (General) Regulations 1991

As required by the above regulations placing authorities must notify Brighton and Hove City Council (BHCC) of any looked after child placed in the Brighton and Hove area. This includes short term, long term, respite and short break placements.
Please note that notifications of any new, changes to or endings of placements should be sent to a secure email: reviewingofficers@brighton-hove.gcsx.gov.uk  (preferred method) on the attached form.
In order to ensure that BHCC’s current records are up to date, please also provide confirmation of any looked after children you currently have placed within Brighton and Hove using the attached form.  

Effort has been made to ensure this notification reaches the correct recipient / department. In the event that this has not happened then the notification will need to be forwarded to the correct department and Brighton and Hove City Council will need confirmation of the correct address. 

Thank you in advance for your co-operation.

Yours faithfully, 

Sharon Martin

IRO Manager

Safeguarding and Quality Assurance Unit



